PL/2020/01821/PPOL - Land east Of 351 Lugtrout Lane, Catherine De Barnes, Solihull

Clerk <clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk>

Mon 14/09/2020 09:56

To: bwatkinson@solihull.gov.uk <bwatkinson@solihull.gov.uk>
Dear Benn,

This is the response of Hampton-in-Arden Parish Council to the above application.

The site is within the Green Belt and as such falls within Policy P17 - Countryside and Green Belt of the Solihull
Local Plan 2013 which states “The Council will not permit inappropriate development in the Green belt, except in
very special circumstances.”

The applicant has provided no evidence relating to there being any very special circumstances to support this
application and until this has been provided along with more detail the Parish Council requests that the
application to be refused on the grounds of inappropriate development in the Green Belt.

Kind regards.

Julie Barnes
Clerk for Hampton-in-Arden Parish Council

Telephone: 01675 442017

Website: www.hamptoninarden.org.uk
Clerk: Julie Barnes, clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk
Address The Parish Office, Fentham Hall, Marsh Lane, Hampton-in-Arden, Solihull, B92 OAH

Find us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/HamptoninArdenParishCouncil




